
 
 
 
          

TO:   Senate 

FROM:   Usman Bin Shahid, Student Senator (SSMU) 

SUBJECT:  Question Regarding the Renaming of James Square 

MEETING DATE: 7 December, 2011      

 
PREAMBLE: On November 14th, over 1000 members of the McGill Community 

gathered in James Square in response to the events of November 10th and 
the presence of riot police on campus. The description for the “We Are 
All McGill” event read: 

 
“We all have a right to a campus free from attacks because of 
political views. Free from attacks because of political assembly, 
and free from attacks when simply walking home from campus.” 

 
The assembly voted to rename the James Square in commemoration of 
November 10th to “Community Square”.  
 

QUESTION: Is the McGill Administration willing to consult with members of the 
McGill community to rename James Square in commemoration of the 
events of November 10th? 
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